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FLW AT CAMP CARPENTER

We are hosting the 52nd Fall Leadership Workshop on October
19th at Camp Carpenter in Manchester. The state officers will
introduce themselves and explain their state projects, the

Browne Center from UNH will conduct leadership activities,
and everyone will receive Peers not Fears Leadership Training.
~ This is a great way for chapters to gather and learn more about
: New Hampshire FBLA’s work this year!

NFLC

This year the National Fall
Leadership Conference is being
held in Providence, Rhode Island
from November 10th-11th. New
Hampshire FBLA will be heading
down on a bus the morning of
the 10th and will be returning the
night of the 11th. There are only 42
spots left on the bus, so register
soon! We hope to see you there!

STATE GOALS

New Hampshire FBLA has four goals
for this membership year. To increase
membership and participation, while
also maintaining consistent
communication. Regarding the

increase of membership, we want to
increase membership by 10% and
reactivate 5 chapters. Regarding
participation, we want to reach out to
all local chapters once a month.
Finally, we also want 10 candidates to
run State Officer this year.

DECEMBER
MEETING

(ADVISOR'’S
WORKSHOP)

The yearly December meeting (NH
FBLA Adviser's Workshop) is one of
the three major New Hampshire
specific FBLA meetings, and
provides a unique opportunity for
networking and getting access to
new resources. This year, the
meeting will be held on December
7th - the location is to be
announced, with updates sent out
as soon as possible. Though this
meeting is the “Adviser's Workshop”,
Chapter Presidents and Vice
Presidents should attend as well, to
help gain greater understanding of
topics covered. The meeting will also
provide information for chapters on
both the State and National level, so
it is important and beneficial to
attend for all.
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STATE OFFICER PROJECTS

This year the state officers have
focused on impactful ways to
encourage success throughout FBLA
and make positive strides in
meaningful initiatives. The
description of each project can be
found on the NH FBLA website, as
well as the contact information of
each state officer. The state officers
are always here for support and to
answer any questions regarding the
projects. The link to the projects
can be found below.

https://www.nhfbla.org/state-team

RUNNING FOR STATE OFFICER

As you all know, NH FBLA State
Officer Team is not only a vital part of
NH FBLA, but is the highest student-
lead Office on the State Level. Being
on the officer team gives the
opportunity to positively impact NH
FBLA members, and inspire people to
do their best in the community.
Having the ability to consistently
thrive and learn more leadership
skills, as well as thoughtfully guiding
and interacting with others, is
fulfilling in more ways than
imaginable. If these qualities interest
you, please visit the NH FBLA website
to apply! Applications close January
31, 2024.

www.nhfbla.com
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WELCOME MS. TAYLOR

We are happy to have Ms Taylor join our team this
year and we know she is going to take the future
state officer teams far. Ms. Taylor is looking
forward to growing the program and bringing new
excitement to students learning about FBLA. She
is encouraging more participation in NH FBLA for
years to come. Ms. Taylor got involved with FBLA
back in 2006 when she started teaching and
eventually became a judge and chaperone for SLC.
Ms. Taylor showed dedication to FBLA when
stepping up for a retired advisor at Spaulding, and
has grown their chapter from 19 to 42 people in
the last year. In her free time she loves antiquing,
and loves to let her artsy side show. Her six cats
also get much love from her and her enthusiastic
attitude that will be so beneficial to FBLA.

NHLC IS BACK!

Three years ago, as many of you know, Maggie
Mae Cove created the New Hampshire
Leadership Committee as a component of her
state officer project.

This year, the New Hampshire Leadership
Committee will continue to be run, hosted by
Hannah Shortt.

Our team will be reaching out to chapter
presidents soon to create a contact list. These
meetings are recommended for local chapter
officers and or a representative to participate in.
Some of our topics will include discussing
running for State Officer along with information
about state and national conferences.




